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Fr. John Webber worked for the 
Church of Bangladesh for many 
years, through missionary 
organisation, USPG. 
 
After leaving the Church of 
Bangladesh in the mid-1990s, Revd 
John was appointed under Bishop 
Jim, then Bishop of Stepney, to work 
in Tower Hamlets deanery where he 
worked for quite a few years 
promoting interfaith dialogue and was 
part of a number of good projects in 
the deanery. 

 
Fr. John returned to Wales for his retirement and sadly died on 31st December 2023. 


